January 26, 2017

The Honorahle Sig Hutchinson
Chairman

Wake County Board of Commissioners
PO Box 550

Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:

On February 28, 2017 the terms for the following board members expire. We would like to ask for your
support in nominating Mr. Jim Beley, Mrs. Mary Henderson, Mr. Hector Jeyakaran, Mr. Michael
Landguth and Mr. Dan Freeland to another two year term on our board.

Unfortunately, Mr. Marty Clayton has served for three two-year terms. According to the by-laws, this
position is to be nominated by the Greater Raleigh Chamber of Commerce and appointed by the Wake
County Board of Commissioners. For this open position the Greater Raleigh Convention & Visitors
Bureau asks for your support in the Greater Raleigh Chamber of Commerce’s nomination of the
following individual to serve on our board.

Ms. Rebecca Quinn-Wolf

Vice President, Director of Client & Community Relations
PNC

301 Fayetteville Street, Suite 2100

Raleigh, NC 27601

919-788-5478

rebecca.quinn-wolf@pnc.com

Ms. Quinn-Wolf has completed the required on-line registration to serve on a Wake County Board. If
you require any additional information, please contact me at 519-645-2656 or
dedwards@visitraleigh.com.

Sincerely,

Dennis Edwards
President & CEQ



Janua ry 26, 2017 ' Greater Raleigh Ci-mmimr U;I Cammerce

Sig Hutchinson, Chair -
Wake County Baoard of Commissioners
P.O. Box 550

Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Mr. Huichinson,

It-is with great pleasure that | recommend Rebecca Quinn-Wolf to serve on the board of directors of the
Greater Raleigh Convention and Visitors Bureau. in her role at PNC as Vice President of Client &
Community Relations, she leads and builds strategic community partnerships throughout Wake County.

Rebecca played an instrumental role in attracting the International Bluegrass Music Association’s World
of Bluegrass to Raleigh and continues her leadership through PNC's presenting sponsorship of Wide
Open Bluegrass. She has shown exemplary community involvement in many events that deliver revenue
to Wake County’s hospitality industry, such as IranMan 70.3 Raleigh, the Carolina Ballet’s performances
of The Nutcracker, and Art in Bloom, as well as the myriad events at the PNC Arena. She has sefved as
chair of the Sports Council Committee for the Greater Raleigh Chamber of Commerce for the last two
years and is a previous chair of the Downtown Raleigh Alliance.

Rebecca is an action-oriented strategic thinker who delivers a 110% commitment to her responsihilities.
She would be a valuable asset to the GRCVB board of directors.

Sincerely,

Tl

Tim Giuliani, President and CEQ

800 South Solisbury Street
PO Box 2978
Raleigh, NC 27602-2978

T 919.664.7000 £ 919.664.7097
www.ralelghchamber.org




